ST. JAMES C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL



Wolverley Crescent
Oldbury
West Midlands B69 1BG
Telephone: 0121.552.5491
Fax: 0121.552.2794

www.stjamesprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs C McGregor

16th June 2021

Dear Parents / Carers





FUNDRAISING FOR OUR CHOSEN SCHOOL CHARITY

After much discussion, our School Council chose Birmingham Children's Hospital as our chosen charity for any fundraising events this year. Fundraising has been difficult this year due to the amount of time pupils have been out of school so we hope to finish the school year with a bang!

One of our supply agencies has very kindly donated a brand new bike to help us with our fundraising efforts. We will raffle this off – tickets will be priced at £1 each and these can be bought in any quantity. As per previous fundraising – tickets can only be purchased through your child's ParentPay account. Once a payment is received, your child will receive the raffle ticket via their class teacher. As pupils discovered during our recent Mental Health Awareness Week activities – getting outside and exercising is great for our wellbeing so why not have a go!

Tickets will go on sale from Monday 21st June and payments will close on Friday 16th July so there's plenty of time to buy your tickets! The raffle will be drawn on **Monday 19th July.**

We will also have a mufti day on Friday 9^{th} July when children will be able to come to school in their own clothes for a mimimum donation of £1. Again, these payments should be made via your ParentPay account.

Any parent who requires log-in details for their ParentPay account should email contact.us@stjamespri.uk with their child's name and class and we will arrange for these to be sent to you. Please note, there are no alternative methods of payment for these events.

We'd like to take this opportunity to say a BIG "thank you" for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Lindsay

SCHOOL COUNCIL CO-ORDINATOR